
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, November 29, 2021 

“B” Day 

 

 
Student Senate is sponsoring a Giving Tree! Help make a family’s holidays brighter. Pick a Tag from 
the Tree, Buy the Gift, then Place the gift with gift receipt back under the tree by Monday December 
6th. Giving Trees are located in both campus libraries.  
 
 
 
Did you know that every three seconds, someone in the United States needs blood? Coming soon, 
student senate is hosting a blood drive sponsored by the Wisconsin Blood Center on Friday, 
December 10; so if you’re interested in saving a life, please stay tuned. If you’d like to donate, you 
can sign up during your lunch hour starting Monday, December 6th until Thursday, December 9th. 
When signing up, please look over the donor requirements which will be on the table. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs. Lindmair! 
 
 
Just a reminder that Intramural Basketball Forms are due by the end of the school day on Tuesday, 
November 30th.  Captains, collect your team forms and turn in to the SC Main office (NC Activities 
office) by the end of the day on Tuesday. 
 
 
 
Please join us in raising socks for those of Milwaukee, County.  For the homeless, besides shelter 
one of the biggest needs is socks. Living on the street, many unsheltered people rarely take their 
shoes off.  The greatest need is men’s wool socks size L/XL, but any socks men, women, and 
children will be greatly welcomed!  Feel free to drop them off at our home or ship them to us.  There 
will be a bin at our front door.  May your loving generosity reach much deeper than this practical need 
to bring hope in a time when they really need it.  
 
 
 
 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 


